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FAFSA
WORKSHOP

See how easy it is to apply for financial aid 
at Oakland University’s FAFSA Workshops 
starting in January! These events are  
designed for high school seniors and their 
parents who would like assistance in filing 
the Free Application for Federal Student 
Aid (FAFSA). Students and their parents will 
have the opportunity to fill out the FAFSA 
online with the professional assistance 
of OU’s financial services staff.

Appointments are available in  
January, February and March. 

Register now at oakland.edu/visit.


